
  

 

Island Disposal Inc. 
PO Box 990 

Coupeville, WA  98329 
 
 

 
June 21, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn: Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
 
RE:  Island Disposal, Inc. G-154, Extension of Effective Date.  Please do not re-docket TG-190421 
 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

With this letter we are requesting to extend the effective date of tariff filing TG-190421 to August 1, 2019.  This will allow the 
required 30 day customer notice requirement to be met. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923 or via email at heatherg@wcnx.org. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Heather Garland  
Pricing Manager  
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